

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT



Date: May 9, 2011

To: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, ICMA-CM

Village Manager

From: Ray Byrne

Chief of Police

Re: Swearing In of Deputy Chief Tom Wirsing

Tom Wirsing was appointed as the Deputy Chief of the Lombard Police Department on May 2, 2011. He is a sixteen year veteran of the agency who has worked his way through the ranks. Deputy Chief Wirsing has been supervising our Investigations Division for the last seven years. Deputy Chief Wirsing will be responsible for the Administrative Services Division of the police department. I would respectfully like to request that his formal swearing-in ceremony take place at the Village Board meeting on May 19th.